



CHIRANTHANA

NEWSLETTER

SEPTEMBER 2024

EXCITING UPDATES FROM CHIRANTHANA



Festive Season Preparations:

The festive season is upon us, and our vocational skills unit is working hard to create colorful and exciting products for Deepavali!



Exhibitions:

On 13th September, Chiranthana participated in a cultural event organized by Belakoo Trust at Jayanagar, Bengaluru, celebrating children with unique abilities. We set up a stall featuring Aase products, and the sales were fantastic!

STUDENT OF THE MONTH ANUSHKA

We are incredibly proud of you! Anushka, a non-verbal child, has been making remarkable progress in our vocational skills unit. She has been training in embroidery, block printing, and flower making. Her flower making and embroidery skills have improved significantly, and she is now effectively using visual communication tools to communicate with her teacher.



Parent-Teacher Meeting:

We conducted our first-quarter Parent-Teacher Meeting on the 2nd, 3rd, and 4th of September to discuss and review the students' progress.



Teachers' Day Celebrations:

On 5th September, Chiranthana celebrated Teacher's Day. Rachana organized an entertaining program with fun games and activities, and our students delighted the teachers with some amazing performances.



New Initiative at the Vocational Skills Unit:

Chiranthana, in collaboration with Calidex, has launched a new training program in fabric flower-making for adults with special needs. Students excelling in this training will have the opportunity to earn an income through their skills.

STAY TUNED FOR MORE UPDATES AND EXCITING UPCOMING EVENTS!

WARM REGARDS, THE CHIRANTHANA TEAM